From: —

To:
Subject: RE: Technology Preventing Suicide: 1-1 Sessions
Date: 11 June 2019 14:45:51

E

Apologies for the silent radio, | have been checking on our end who can join, as most of our technical
resources are tied up, so still checking and will come back to ASAP, with the current time frame | assume
Friday will be more likely. Are there alterative dates or only this Thursday / Friday?

Just to be more prepared — what is expected in this session ?Who will be attending from your end?

I am also happy to invite you and additional stakeholders to visit our booth during IFSEC next week, it's a
chance to view a demo of all our solutions and have product owners on site.

It's the Excel between 18 — 20", we are located at Booth IF1340 — please let me know if you would like to
schedule a meeting there.

Regards,

Employee profile

EMEA Business Unit
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Sent: Friday, June 7, 2019 1:23 PM

To: I

Subject: Technology Preventing Suicide: 1-1 Sessions

Dear-

- for sending over your MSQ responses for the Technology Preventing Suicide project. We are keen
to invite you to a 45 min 1-1 session in which we can probe a bit further around your proposed solution.
Date: Thursday 13th and Friday14th June

Duration: 45min to 1 hour
Location: Palestra Offices outside Southwark Station (Palestra, 197 Blackfriars Rd, London SE1 8NJ)

Could you please email me back with some suggested slots (ideally 3 slots) you could make and | will make

arrangement to have you booked in



If you have any questions please do get in touch,
Thanks a bunch

Transport Innovation Directorate
11th Floor (11R2), Palestra, 197 Blackfriars Road, SE1 8NJ
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The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in
error, please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If
received in error, please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content.
Transport for London excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the
contents of this email and any attached files.

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 55 Broadway, London,
SW1H 0DB. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found

on the following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to
carry out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any
loss, or damage which may be caused by viruses.
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